PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Reader Contact: Terry Ramey (828) 550-7638 or Monroe A. Miller, Jr.

FORTH ANNUAL HAYWOOD COUNTY PIG PICKIN’ AT THE FAIRGROUNDS.

Waynesville, North Carolina. April 19, 2019. Terry Ramey and Monroe Miller are announcing the forth
annual Pig Pickin’ on Saturday, May 25,2019, from 12:00pm - 4:00 pm at the Haywood County Fairgrounds.

This is a partisan event for the purpose of offering an informal setting for Haywood County voters to meet
the candidates for the NCGOP (North Carolina GOP) and for candidates to interact with regular folks. The
2019 NCGOP Convention will be held June 6 - June 9, 2019 in Concord, NC.

This will be an opportunity to have candidates talk with delegates and folks one-on-one, and people to ask
candidates questions.

There is no admission charge and no charge for the food and drinks, which are donated. In previous years,
there were well over 300 people. Pigs are cooked overnight , and “picked” by Eddie Cabe along with many
other volunteers.

The following NCGOP candidates have been invited:

o Jim Womack, NCGOP Chairman,
*  Mariam Chu, NCGOP Vice Chairwoman,
*  Many others.

Directions: The event will be held on the lower field, where rides are usually set up for the Haywood County
Fair. Take exit 104 from 74 (Great Smoky Mountains Expressway), turn left on 209. Fairgrounds is on the
right in about a half mile.



